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 Photos of Representative Wetland Communities  
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 1
Representative forested 
wetland.

Photo 2
Representative forested 
wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 3
Representative forested 
wetland.

Photo 4
Representative forested 
wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 5
Representative forested 
wetland.

Photo 6
Representative forested 
wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 7
Representative forested 
wetland.

Photo 8
Representative scrub/
shrub wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 9
Representative scrub/
shrub wetland.

Photo 10
Representative scrub/
shrub wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 11
Representative scrub/
shrub wetland.

Photo 12
Representative scrub/
shrub wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 13
Representative emergent 
wetland.

Photo 14
Representative emergent 
wetland.
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Photo 15
Representative emergent 
wetland.

Photo 16
Representative emergent 
wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 17
Representative emergent 
wetland.

Photo 18
Representative emergent 
wetland.
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Photo 19
Representative emergent 
wetland.

Photo 20
Representative emergent 
wetland.



www.edrdpc.com

Baron Winds Project
Towns of Cohocton, Dansville, Fremont, and Wayland - Steuben County, New York

Sheet 11 of 15
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Photo 21
Representative open 
water wetland.

Photo 22
Representative open 
water wetland.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 23
Representative 
intermittent stream.

Photo 24
Representative 
intermittent stream.
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Photo 25
Representative 
intermittent stream.

Photo 26
Representative perennial 
stream.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 27
Representative 
intermittent stream.

Photo 28
Representative 
intermittent stream.
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Appendix C: Photos of Representative Wetland Communities

Photo 29
Representative perennial 
stream (Neils Creek).




